
In review of the response from the Weber Fire District please note the following for the 

Verhaal/Granath Subdivision:  

 

1.  Fire Access:   Currently there is the right of way application the will access lot 2 and with the 

access exception application this will access lot 3.   Also Great Basin Engineering will be 

forwarding you an updated plat to show where the fire apparatus turnaround will be located per 

our site plan and will provide access for emergency vehicles to both lot 2 and 3.  Lot 1 can be 

accessed from highway 39.  

2. We currently have a temporary address marker down. 

3. We will meet all requirements on the radius of all corners.  

4. We will comply with all road construction guidelines and all structures will comply with the 

International Fire and Building Codes.  

5.  We have no structures over 5000 sqft so we would not need to include a NFPA 13D sprinkler 

system.  

6. Any applicable fees will be paid at times of inspection and picking up approved plans.  


